30. CORRESPONDENCE: NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT NEW ZEALAND, 2004 NATIONAL

CONFERENCE

Officer responsible
Community Advocate

Author
Nick Chapman, DDI 941-5407

The purpose of this report is to advise of the above Conference and propose that the Board grant
funding for a representative to attend.

The Neighbourhood Support New Zealand Conference 2004 is being held in Palmerston North on 9
and 10 October 2004. The Conference is open to all Neighbourhood Support Co-ordinators.
Registration is $60 per person. (See

Staff
Recommendation:

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:

1.

That the Board nominate one representative to attend the Conference
and costs to be allocated from the Discretionary Funds.

That the Board nominate one representative to attend the conference

That the Board approve the costs for the representative to attend the
conference and funding to be allocated from the 2004/05 SCAP
funds.
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